
 
 
Date: December 30, 2009 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
Re: Change of Identification Authorization 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter grants authorization for Wistron Corporation to apply to the FCC for a change in 
identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules. This authorization applies to 
Broadcom Corporation’s product, 802.11g /draft 802.11n WLAN PCI-E Minicard, FCC ID: QDS-
BRCM1050, granted on 10/01/2009. The equipment is electrically identical the only change being 
the labels on the device. The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable 
to the changed equipment. 
   
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Daniel Lawless 
Sr. Manager, Compliance Engineering 
Broadcom Corporation 
190 Mathilda Place 
Sunnyvale, CA 94086 


